
State of Florida 

DATE: July 19, 1995 
TO: Division of Records and Reporting 

Division of Legal Services (Sager) 
FROM: Division of Water and Wastewater (Xanders) 
RE: Docket No- Application for certificates to provide water and 

wastewater service under grandfather rights in Alachua County by Turkey Creek 
Utilities 

4k-y 

The purpose of this memorandum is to request that the Administrative 
Recommendation to the Division of Legal Services filed in the above referenced docket on 
June 12, 1995 be withdrawn. Since the filing of this recommendation, staff has received new 
information regarding the refund required by Order No. PSC-93-0229-FOF-WS, issued 
February 10, 1993. We believe this new information should be brought to the attention of 
the Commission. 


